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 Principal’s Message 

Hello Ridge View families!  It feels like it has been forever 
since we were last together.  We truly miss seeing your 
faces and hearing the buzz of learning in our classrooms. 
Despite the fact that our school building is closed, the daily 
work still goes on.  Student learning continues thanks to the 
efforts of our teachers, and all of you, the parents and 
families who have been so supportive during this 
challenging time.  Thank you!  We appreciate your 
commitment and partnership.  I look forward to the day 
when we see each other again at school.  Stay healthy 
and well!  

   

School Land Trust Plan 
The Utah State Legislature requires every public school in the 
state to establish a School Community Council at the school-
site level.  Each School Community Council consists of the 
principal, school employees, and parents or guardians of 
students attending the school. The School Community 
Council determines their school's greatest academic need 
and prepares a plan to address that need with the school's 
portion of the money distributed from the School LAND Trust 
program.  A copy of our school’s current Land Trust Plan can 
be found on our website.  Recently, our School Community 
Council approved the 2020-21 plan, which will also be added 
to the website soon.  We’d like to thank our SCC members for 
their service this year.   

 

  Upcoming School Events 

April 1- May 1 

School Dismissed 

April 6-10 

Spring Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Raptor PRIDE 
  Positive 

 

  Respect 

 

Involvement 

 

Directions First Time 

 

Excellence 
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  Home-Centered Wellness      

As we navigate these challenging times, it is important to 
know that you are not alone.  Jordan District is committed to 
supporting your family’s health and well-being, and has 
compiled several resources to help address some of the main 
concerns regarding COVID-19, as well as some ideas for how 
to make the most of your home-centered life.  For more 
information and additional resources, please visit 
wellness.jordandistrict.org. 

 
 
 

In Other News…                     

Spring Break!   

During Spring Break, April 6th-10th, there will be no online 
instruction or assignments.  We hope you find fun and 
enjoyable ways to spend this extra time.  We’ll see you all 
back online and ready for at-home learning to resume on 
Monday, April 13th!    

Please note that until further notice, our school playgrounds 
are CLOSED.   
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GRAD E LEVEL 
HIGHLIGHT: 
Kindergarten   
Kindergarten has been 
rocking their online learning! 
We are so grateful to all of 
our parents for helping their 
students utilize our online 
classrooms. Students have 
been working hard to learn 
about "sneaky e" since the 
school closure began. They 
are currently working on 
Peter and the Wolf in music 
via Google Classroom as 
well. We are so lucky to have 
such a sweet group of kids 
this year. We are 
missing getting to see 
everyone in person, but want 
to say THANK YOU to 
everyone that is participating 
in our online classrooms!  

 

 

 
 

  

 


